
Program	Assessment	Coordinating	Committee	(PACC)	
Tuesday,	March	6,	2012	-	9:30AM	-	H312	

	
	
Agenda	
	
1. Discuss	context	for	and	charge	of	the	committee	

	
2. Update	regarding	activities	since	all-faculty	meeting		

	
3. Discuss	work	plan		
	
	
Members		
	
• Billy	Baker,	Music,	Dance	and	Theatre	
• Yi-Yu	Chen,	Business	Administration	
• Kim	Dudas,	Nursing	
• Tracey	Duncan,	Educational	Leadership	and	Counseling	
• Sue	Gerber,	Assessment	
• Rosamond	Hooper-Hamersley,	History	
• Bill	Montgomery,	Geoscience/Geography	
• Muriel	Rand,	Early	Childhood	Education	
• Cheryl	Swider,	Fitness,	Sports	&	Exercise	
	
Committee	Charge	
	
Broadly,	PACC	is	charged	with	assisting	in	the	establishment	of	a	culture	of	student	learning	assessment	
at	the	University.	Specifically,	PACC	is	charged	with	overseeing	the	One	Goal,	One	Measure	per	Year	
process,	including	reviewing	program	assessment	submissions	and	providing	feedback,	writing	an	
annual	report	on	assessment	for	university-wide	dissemination,	collaborating	with	UCASL	on	
professional	development,	and	making	recommendations	for	the	assessment-related	professional	
development	budget.	
	


